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Darryl Long
1213 Bristol Lane & 0N
Pebble Beach, CA 93953 MAR 0§ 2004
831-622-0259

MONTEREY COUNTY
March 8, 2004 PLANNING & BUILDING

INSPECTION DEPT.
Dear Mr. Stilwell and Mr. McCue,

I would like to join others in this neighborhood to object to the idea of making Bristol
Curve the main artery road for traffic between Stevenson and Forest Lake. This is far
different than what was originally proposed, and comes as a disturbing surprise.

Given the increase in traffic and noise of a new golf course and expanded facilities, this

will significantly detract from the current neighborhood environment. Please find an 1
alternative that moves this busy road further away, and closer to the originally planned
location.

I would greatly appreciate your attention to the concerns of the residents in this area.
Please let me know your thoughts and any addition information regarding this issue.

Thanks very myetr;
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